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Congregational Meeting: RMAC congregational meeting has been
postponed as the Financials are not yet available. Stay tuned for the
rescheduled meeting.

Child Care: The Thursday morning Women'’s Bible study is seeking
more childcare workers. Please contact Heather at 403 429-0440 if
you'd consider this important ministry (even once a month or on a
casual substitute basis).

Welcome/Hospitality Ministry Meeting: If you are a part of this
Ministry or are feeling led to be a part of it, come to our meeting Nov. 4
following Sunday Service.

Ministerial Advent Service: Do you enjoy “Making a Joyful Noise”?
If so, you are invited to rehearse and perform with the Presbyterian
Church Choir at the Ministerial Advent Service on December 2 evening
at the 1st CRC. Contact Wendy Davies at wdaviesll@gmail.com for more
details.

Alliance Connection Magazine: The Fall 2018 Alliance Connection
magazine issued by the Canadian Missionary Alliance is available in the
church lobby.
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Rocky Alliance Week at a Glance

Today Sunday Service 10:30 am

Mon

Tue Elder Prayer 6 am
Men’s Lunchtime Study 12 pm

Wed Ladies Bible Study @ Doreen'’s 9:30 am
Jr. Youth 6:30-8:30 pm

Thu Ladies Bible Study @ RMAC 9:30 am
Sr. Youth 7-9 pm

Fri Men'’s Prayer 6:30 am

Sat

Sun Sunday Service 10:30 am

ELDERS BOARD

Brian Halladay: 403-844-2633 Glenn Stone: 403-895-0499
Tony Brooks: 403-322-0782 Steven Hart: 403-418-5221
Ryan Glover: 780-598-0891 Bob Walton: 403-845-5731
Kelly Carnahan: 403-845-2610

Pastors:
Kelly Carnahan
e-mail: kcarnahan@rockyalliance.ca
Carson Maier
e-mail: carson@rockyalliance.ca
Church E-mail - office@rockyalliance.ca
Church Phone - 403-845-2610
Website  www.rockyalliance.ca
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